
 

Dear Colleagues: 

I am happy to announce that Dr. Arlitha Harmon has accepted the position of Vice 
Chancellor of Finance and Administrative Services, and will serve as the Chief Finance 
Officer (CFO) for the district. 

Arlitha did double duty this past year, continuing in her position as VP 
of Finance at Porterville College while serving as the interim CFO for 
the District.  She has thirteen years of leadership experience in the 
educational finance and administrative services setting, including nine 
years at the community college level and four years in K-12. Dr. 
Harmon also has additional years of experience in governmental and 
private sector positions.  

Dr. Harmon earned a B.S. in Accounting from the University of 
Southern California (USC), a Master’s in Public Administration from California State 
University Long Beach, and a doctorate degree from Mississippi State University. 

A big thank you to President Sean Hancock, Chair of the search committee, and to all 
committee members for your work on this important search. 

Join me in welcoming Arlitha to her new role at KCCD … plz drop her an email or text. 

That’s a wrap for now. 

The future remains bright at KCCD! 

With much warmth and collegiality 
sonya 
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